## **Transport for London**



planning@camden.gov.ukk

15 September 2023 Crossrail Ref: CRL-IP-2953

Dear Josh Lawlor,

Transport for London Crossrail Safeguarding 5 Endeavour Square LONDON E20 1JN

## 2023/3808/P: 55 Tottenham Court Road & 16-24 Whitfield Street London W1T 2EL & W1T 2RA

Change of use of existing British Transport Police station and offices (Sui Generis) to Offices within (Class E), including removal of basement car parking, ramp and vehicle dock; extensions at first, second, third and fourth floors to provide additional office (Class E) floorspace; new replacement façades at Whitfield Street and Tottenham Court Road elevations; partial new replacement facades at north and south elevations; rooftop plant equipment, PV panels and green roof; external amenity areas at first, second, third and fourth floors; and associated external alterations.

Transport for London (TfL) administers the Crossrail Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary of State for Transport on 24 January 2008.

Thank you for your letter dated 14 September 2023, requesting the views of CRL\_Safeguarding on the above application. I confirm that the application relates to land outside the limits of land subject to consultation by the Crossrail Safeguarding Direction.

I have no comment on application.

Crossrail 2 safeguarding may wish to comment: Crossrail2@tfl.gov.uk

If you require any further information, please contact: CRL Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Will Orlik

Safeguarding Officer (Elizabeth line) CRL Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk

TfL Infrastructure Protection Team

Floor 7 B5: 5 Endeavour Square: London: E20 1JN

,

Please send, by email, all planning application consultations that are captured by the SoS Crossrail Safeguarding Direction to <a href="mailto:CRL\_Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk">CRL\_Safeguarding@tfl.gov.uk</a>

.....

The Elizabeth line (Crossrail) is a new railway that links Heathrow, Maidenhead and Reading in the west to Shenfield and Abbey Wood in the east, using existing Network Rail tracks and new stations and tunnels under Central London.

Transport for London (TfL) administers the Crossrail Safeguarding Direction made by the Secretary of State for Transport on 24 January 2008. The Direction was extended on 29 April 2009 (Maidenhead to Reading) and 14 October 2009 (Abbey Wood to Gravesend and Hoo Junction).